
Notice of Intent to Adopt 

a Mitigated Negative Declaration 
The Sacramento Regional County Sanitation District (Regional San) proposes to adopt a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration (MND) pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) of 1970 (Section 15000 et. seq., Title 
14, California Code of Regulations) for the Regional San BioGeneration Facility Project. 
The proposed project would include construction and operation of a new biogeneration facility including a 
cogeneration engine system to use biogas onsite to produce electricity and heat for the Sacramento Regional 
Wastewater Treatment Plant (SRWTP). The project site is located within the SRWTP site in a previously disturbed area 
north of the existing digesters and Digesters Way/Oregon Trail and bordered to the north by Septage Way. The 
proposed project would include up to six internal combustion engine generators, engine exhaust treatment 
(oxidation catalyst and selective catalytic reduction), a biogas conditioning system (as part of the gas management 
system), a hot water boiler (standby), and a new building. 
The 30-day period for public review and comment on the proposed MND begins May 5, 2021. All comments must be 
received by June 3, 2021. Please address comments on the proposed MND as follows:  

Steve Nebozuk, Senior Civil Engineer 
Sacramento Regional County Sanitation District 
10060 Goethe Road 
Sacramento, CA 95827 
nebozuks@sacsewer.com 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, certain requirements for filing, noticing, and posting of CEQA documents 
have been suspended. Therefore, the IS/MND is being made available online rather than in hard copy at: 
https://www.regionalsan.com/biogas-recycling. Regional San is the custodian of supporting documentation 
referenced in this IS/MND. If you have questions regarding the IS/MND or would like to arrange electronic viewing of 
the supporting documentation, please contact Steve Nebozuk at: (916) 876-6118 or nebozuks@sacsewer.com. 


